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ESPRIT Multi Academy Trust

Turner Street, Northwood, Stoke-on-Trent, ST1 2NL
Telephone: 01782 234550
Email: office@espritmat.org
Executive Principal & Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Moran

 Academy Principal & Deputy Designated Child Protection Officer: Mrs S Carrigan

Dear Parent/Carers
I am pleased to inform you that we are offering Taekwondo club every Monday. The club will be provided by a coach from the UK Taekwondo Group (UKTG)  at a cost of £3 per week. 
The club will run every Monday, week commencing 24th September 2018, from 3.30pm until 4.30pm.  The last week will be week commencing 10th December 2018.

Due to limited spaces in the club, please return your reply slip by Friday 21st September 2018. 
Yours sincerely

Miss Woolridge

PE Teacher

I would like my child_______________________________Class____________________  to attend Taekwondo club every Monday 3:30pm – 4:40pm. 

Signed:__________________________
  Date:______________________
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